
Important Information 
Holland Fifth Wheels

April 1, 2012 Discontinuation of  
FWS2 Fifth Wheel Assemblies

FEBRUARY 2012

Attention:

This product discontinuation notice applies to all 
FWS2 fifth wheel assemblies.

 

As of April 1, 2012, SAF-HOLLAND will discontinue 
production and supply of FWS2 fifth wheel 
assemblies to the OEM distribution channel. We 
will continue to support repair/replacement parts 
in the aftermarket distribution channel.

 

Our Sales Team is communicating with key fleet 
customers who currently specify the FWS2 and will 
provide them with a suitable alternative HOLLAND 
fifth wheel assembly. If any of these fifth wheels 
are a product not currently listed in your data 
book, we will work directly with your engineering 
and purchasing teams to ensure its release prior to 
any customer orders.

If you have any questions or require additional 
product assistance, please contact your  
SAF-HOLLAND sales or service representative  
at (888) 396-6501 or visit our website at  
www.safholland.us.
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SAF-HOLLAND USA   ·  888.396.6501   ·  Fax  800.356.3929

www.safholland.us

SAF-HOLLAND CANADA   ·  519.537.3494   ·  Fax  800.565.7753

 WESTERN CANADA   ·  604.574.7491   ·  Fax  604.574.0244

www.safholland.ca

SAF-HOLLAND MEXICO   ·  52.55.5362.8743   ·  Fax  52.55.5362.8743

www.safholland.com.mx

info@safholland.com

SAF-HOLLAND USA, INC.
1950 Industrial Blvd, Muskegon, MI 49442
www.safholland.com


